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What another great show! 
Today marked the final day of Harrogate Christmas & Gift and what another great show it’s been. 
Despite the cold snap and fluttering of snow at the beginning of the week, visitors and buyers 
turned up to see the best of what the industry has to offer and many seemed impressed with the 
product launches for 2025. 

Kerry Brassil of Listowell Garden Centre of Co. 
Kerry, Ireland, commented: “It’s been a great 
show and we’ve placed lots of orders. I have 
loved seeing more the unusual colour mixes 
this year such as pinks with purple, blues with 
brown – it’s so nice to see so many bold and 
retro shades put together.” 

The organising team would like to thank 
everyone in the industry, both exhibitors and 
visitors alike for attending the show and joining its 75th anniversary celebrations.  

Simon Anslow, show organiser, said: “I feel privileged to work in such a friendly industry. It has 
been fantastic to see so many returning exhibitors 
and buyers and having the chance to network and 
meet with industry colleagues who have been 
attending the show for decades. We look forward to 
welcoming everyone back in 2026!” 

Harrogate Christmas & Gift will take place at the 
Harrogate Convention Centre from Sunday 11th to 
Wednesday 14th January 2026. 
www.harrogatefair.com  

 

 

http://www.harrogatefair.com/

